
 

 

 

 
 
 
10th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following my previous correspondence, a reminder that The National Education Union (NEU) have 
declared strike action, which will take place on the following dates:  
 

• Wednesday, 15th March 2023  

• Thursday, 16th March 2023  
 

The strike relates to a national dispute between the Trade Union and the government, it is not 
related to any issues at our school. 
 
On Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March, we will open to Year 11, 12, and 13 
students.  All other students should remain at home and work will be set remotely as previously.  
Detailed arrangements for Year 11, 12 and 13 will be sent in a separate communication. 
 
Please also note that National Express strike from 16th March. There is currently limited 
information regarding the strike action. Details can be found at https://nxbus.co.uk/west-
midlands/service-updates/strike-action-from-16th-march-2023 
 
Apologies for the inconvenience this will cause, however it is hoped that a clear decision will 
enable you to make plans, ahead of the disruption expected. 
 
Sincerely 

 
Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 
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